
Ashcott Beer Fest Camping 

Ashcott Beer Fest prides itself on its family-atmosphere and we ask all prospective campers 

to be responsible and think of others. 

We are very fortunate to have the use of Ashcott Playing Fields, one of the three main 

beneficiaries of the festival along with Ashcott Primary School and Cheeky Chimps Pre-

School. Please look after our beautiful facility and leave it litter-free. 

This year the committee is, again, allowing free camping for festival-goers, giving villagers 

and visitors the opportunity to enjoy the weekend with family and friends. 

However, to enable the event to be enjoyed by everyone, the committee would like to remind 

everyone of the rules. 

 Camping is for paying festival-goers only. Access to all campers will only be via 

tickets, available on the entry gate. 

 Please leave a contact number and register their vehicle registration number (if 

kept in the camping field) at the entry gate. 

 Every under 17-year-old MUST be accompanied by a responsible adult OVER 

the age of 25.  – For your own safety, you will be challenged if you arrive or stay 

without an accompanying adult. 

 No vehicle movement will be allowed after 10pm and before 7am apart from in 

an emergency 

 No vehicle stereos or amplified music will be allowed in the camping area. 

We would like to remind ALL visitors to the Ashcott Beer Fest that dogs are not allowed at 

the event.  Well behaved dogs are, however, welcome in the campsite, but please make sure 

that you pick up any mess and that they are not left in hot cars etc. 

 

Lastly, we thank the playing field committee, all our neighbours, sponsors, supporters and 

visitors for helping to make Ashcott Beer Fest 2016 the best yet! 

 


